

## AGENDA

Aldrich PTO Meeting 7 PM

- Aldrich Library

Attendees: Jennifer Wartick, Lory Pauli, Karl Smith, Mindy Schlader, Kyla Van Gorp, Teresa Phillips, Missy Boeke, Angel Stammer, Hannah Stovall, Serena Hou, Sean Botkin, Kristi Remmert, Denis Aalderks, Emerson Benson

## CALL TO ORDER

### I. REPORTS OF OFFICERS

- A. Chairperson's Report - Lory Pauli
- B. Secretary - Jennifer Wartick
  - 1. Minutes from Previous Months Meeting - motion to approve by Hannah, second by Missy - motion approved
- C. Treasurer - Mindy Schlader
  - 1. Review Budget - no budget updates at this time

### II. PRINCIPAL REPORT - Karl Smith

- A. Met with Texas Roadhouse - We are going to be doing a giftcard fundraiser through them starting Nov 3rd thru November 14th with 10% going to the school and then on December 2nd will be a Dine to Donate night at Texas Roadhouse
- B. Literacy Night is December 2nd and we will plan to advertise to go to Texas Roadhouse for dinner after to support the fundraiser.

### III. Teacher Report - Grade Level Representatives

- A. The 5th grade team expressed that they really appreciate IXL and use it regularly.
- B. Enjoying the ice machine (last year's end of the year gift).

### IV. COMMITTEE REPORTS

- A. Spirit
  - 1. Yearbook - Jennifer will create an album to collect photos from teachers.
  - 2. Apparel - Lory has been working with Mr. Switzer to create an apparel store that should be ready in order to be ready for the holidays
  - 3. Missy has worked to on adding blankets to the Zeffy store or as a separate fundraiser
- B. Hospitality - Sarah Pilkington and Alysha Beganovic
  - 1. Conference Dinner for October 28th
  - 2. Directory is done
  - 3. Room Parents have been notified and should be emailing regarding class parties soon.
- C. Special Events
  - 1. 6th Grade party - more info coming soon
  - 2. Talent show - more info coming soon
- D. Wellness - Brianna Schenkelberg and Missy Boeke
  - 1. Tree was planted with 1st grade students
  - 2. Missy ordered stakes to put with previous year's trees to mark the trees from all previous years as well as this year.
  - 3. Track needs some TLC. We will plan to raise money this year to hopefully go towards this work. Student council would be interested in assisting with this project
- E. Fundraising -

1. Fall Festival - we discussed details of Fall Festival

1. Ticket sales

2. Donations and Silent Auction items and Sponsors

3. Food Trucks

V. OTHER BUSINESS

A. Tree grant money - We need someone to help implement tree planting from grant money awarded at the end of last year.

VI. ANNOUNCEMENTS

A. Next Meeting - November 4th at 7 pm -

VII. ADJOURNMENT - motion to adjourn - Missy motion, Hannah second - 7:34 pm